
From: Philip Tannura [mailto:pftannura@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 11:01 AM 
To: Patrick Wright <pwright@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: 718 Windsor Lane variance request 

 
To Whom It May Concern 
I am writing this letter concerning the request for a variance at the house next door to mine, 718 Windsor 
Lane. 
My home is at 720 Windsor Lane. 
I have no objection to my neighbor making his historic addition, shown on my 1890 Sanborn map, shorter, 
to allow the swimming pool he desires. 
My only objection is with his desire to make the said historic addition wider, moving this addition closer to 
my house than it currently is. 
Moving the wall of the addition closer to my house will have the effect of having a looming, non historic, 
non essential barricade, cutting off light and air to my already tiny back yard, and bedroom windows. 
Thank you for your kind consideration in this matter. 
Sincerely, 
Phil Tannura 
720 Windsor Lane 
206 571 3998 
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